

Mrs D L Thompson Headteacher

Tuesday 12th February 2019

## **WORLD BOOK DAY 2019**

Dear Parents/Carers,

It's that time of year again when World Book Day is fast approaching and this year World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> March 2019. This year, we would like the children to come dressed as their favourite book hero or villain; this could easily be a character from a traditional tale. On the day itself, children will take part in a range of book related activities in their classes. As usual, there will be prizes for the most imaginative costumes and winners will receive a "money off" coupon for the Book Fair.

On the day itself we will be running a family reading session at the end of the afternoon. You are invited to come into school at 2.45pm to spend 20 minutes sharing a book with your child/children. This will help the whole school community to promote a love of reading and will be an enjoyable way to celebrate the day.

As in previous years, the Book Fair will be in school on Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> April and Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> April and will be open during Parents' Evening. Please come along and show your support as we are able to use any profits that we make to buy new reading books for the school. Last year, we raised hundreds of pounds in commission which enabled us to purchase lots of new reading books. World Book Day tokens will be sent home on World Book Day so please look out for these as they can be spent at the Book Fair!

Many thanks again for your continued support,

Mrs E Worth

Year 6 Teacher English Leader